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Dear Sir/Madam,
I wish to register my alarm at the proposed change of wording on the original document for the construction of
the West Midland Interchange ,from [must ] to [should] regarding  the planning application for a Rail Freight 
Terminal.As the surrounding roads have to cope with ever increasing traffic situations when the M6 has
problems in either or both directions,our local roads become burdened with the additional traffic,causing
additional delays ,more pollution, and stress we could all do without.
I understand there is a suitable site in Crewe where a Rail Line is already in place !

So PLEASE consider this request when making your decision .
Yours Sincerely

Sent from my iPad




